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April 26, 2017

Mr. Fred Velasco
Gordon N. Ball, Inc.
333 Camille Avenue
Alamo, CA 94507

Subject: Lower Silver Creek Flood Protection and Creek Restoration Project at Dobern
Bridge Crossing, Contract No. C0618, Project No. 40264008
Project Completion Letter — Construction Phase (Stage 1)

Dear Mr. Velasco:

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Letter (per Article 21.01.05.B), dated April 6,
2017 from Gordon N. Ball. Inc.

All work for Stage 1 has been completed as attested by the District staff and all documents,
required for contract closeout for Stage 1 per Article 21.05.02.

This serves as the project completion letter for Stage 1 (Article 21.01.05.D). In accordance with
Article 21.01.06, Acceptance of Work, | will recommend that the District Board of Directors
formally accept the Stage 1 work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at District’'s Headquarters Building (408) 630-3741.

Sincerely,

S

Nelson S. Gonzales, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer
Construction Services Unit

cc: S. Ferranti, P. Stanton, D. Seanez, M. Rivera, J. Ortiz, N. Gonzales, Contract File
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Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy.



